From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 05/08/2020 11:17:31 AM

To: Taylor Wishman <taylor.wishman@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Hollywood Center — DEIR support / Case ENV-2018-2116-EIR
Hi Taylor,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR.

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Fri, May 8, 2020 at 5:14 AM Taylor Wishman <taylor.wishman@gmail.com> wrote:

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to support the Hollywood Center project and ask that you move this project ahead with without delay or
extension to the 45-day comment period.

I am a born and raised Angeleno and I care deeply about this city. I am passionate about the environment and making the
world a livable, sustainable place not just for me but for my two daughters. The direction we are heading is not a good one
— we need to completely rethink human’s impact on the environment and what it means for our future, our children’s
future, and their children’s future. We can all make a difference by being conscious of our energy consumption and living
sustainably. On a personal and smaller level, this means driving less and biking more. This means going plastic free. It
means using less water and turning the AC down. These are all things we can do as individuals.

On a larger scale, our development needs to be sustainable and green. I’'m attracted to Hollywood Center because it is a
GHG net neutral project. Candidly all projects should hit this goal. I applaud this project for committed to this standard
of no new emissions as a result of the project. If all projects did this, we would see no increase in pollution as a result of
construction or operation of new buildings and projects. It’s transformational commitments like these that we need to tip
the scales against global climate change.

Please move this project forward without delay, and please continue your efforts to address climate change. It’s the
biggest issue we face.

Thank you,

Taylor Wishman

Taylor Wishman

taylor.wishman(@gmail.com
(310) 663-1986

Mindy Nguyen
vl City Planner
j Los Angeles City Planning
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